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26th April 2023 

Year 7 - Nottingham University Future Intentions Visit 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of our future intentions provision for all year groups in the school, particularly our commitment to 

broadening the horizons of our KS3 pupils, we have arranged a visit to the City of Nottingham University on 

Thursday 15th June. The day will include a tour of the campus and surrounding area, where pupils will get a 

glimpse of university life and the facilities on offer. Pupils will also take part in workshops and listen to talks 

explaining the many pathways, opportunities and challenges to consider before furthering their education 

at university. 

We aim to leave Ryecroft no later than 9:00am and return before the normal end of the school day at 

approximately 3:15pm. Pupils will need a packed lunch, drinks and snacks for the day (no chewing gum, 

glass bottles or fizzy drinks).  A small amount of spending money may be useful however, there is no 

guarantee there will any items available to purchase during the day. 

Pupils are expected to arrive in their normal school uniform and will not be permitted to take their mobile 

phones with them on this visit.  

There is no charge for this visit. We hope your child enjoys this new and informative experience and if you 
have any questions please get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   

Mr A Hughes    
Head of Maths  
Phase Lead KS3 
Future Intentions Lead 

Headteacher:  Mrs A Grattage 

Telephone: 01889 590394 

E-mail: office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Website: www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 
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